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Dear Candidate, 

 

This is to inform you that admissions to Cohort 3 are now closed. This is done to 

cap the Cohort Strength to 80 students for better attention 

You have been admitted to Cohort - 4. Your classes shall commence from August 

1, 2019 - 4PM.  

 

Please follow the instructions given below:  

 

 Please do not attend classes for Cohort 3 that shall commence from today. 

 Please note that during this period (July 25th - August 1), you will be required 

to pick up the Newspaper Handouts from the offline Center and will be 

required to attempt the Newspaper based Benchmark Test to be conducted 

at August 5 at 10AM with other CGP Cohorts 

 You must report to ForumIAS Academy at 11:30AM on Saturday, July 27th 

for further directions. 

 You must complete all admission formalities by July 30th, 5PM and get ID 

Cards issued. 

 

You can get in touch with Jincy and / or Vinay for any support or clarification. 

 

Vinay: Vinay@forumias.academy | 9319398339 

Jincy: Jincy@forumias.academy | 8287274992 
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